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June 16, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: U-200281 COVID 19 Cascade Natural Gas Customer Reminder Letter 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade”) submits for inclusion in this docket the 
attached customer reminder letter.  Cascade agreed to submit this letter for inclusion in 
this docket during the COVID 19 Equity, Customer Communications, and Outreach 
Workshop that was held on June 15, 2022. 

Sincerely, 
/s/ Christopher Mickelson 

Christopher Mickelson 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
Christoper.mickelson@cngc.com 

Attachment 
UG-200281-CNGC-Customer-Reminder-06.16.22.pdf 
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